
 
 

70th Town Hall Meeting 

  Thursday, February 22 @ 7 p.m. 
 

We will review the Governor’s 2018-2019 budget proposal which was 
offered on February 6th.  We will discuss why I believe the budget 
process needs to change and how to contain state expenses if we 
cannot raise revenue.  

Also to be discussed will be the impact of the PA Supreme Court’s 
recent decision on congressional redistricting, and HB153, a 
constitutional amendment to reduce the size of the PA House. 
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